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Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Term 2 Homework Schedule 
 
Following our return to school after the October break, please find attached the homework schedule for Term 
2. Class teachers record all homework via Microsoft Teams, which will populate pupils’ Teams calendar. This 
will give details of the task including date set and date for submission. 
 
Pupils are expected to check their Teams calendar daily to ensure that they are up to date with homework set. 
Homework notifications will automatically be sent to pupils’ GLOW email accounts from Teams when a new 
assignment is set. Class teachers use Teams as a notification of homework, therefore, if your child is unable to 
access Teams at home, please contact school as soon as possible. 
 
We run homework clubs through Pupil Support, where Teams can be accessed in school. In addition, the 
library is open at lunchtimes on Tuesday to Friday, with internet access available to pupils. Class teachers will 
provide paper copies of homework tasks as appropriate and there is no requirement for materials to be printed 
at home. 
 
Please note that the schedule may have a number of homework tasks listed for a Monday, but they will be 
issued to pupils during the course of the week (specific dates will be on the Teams calendar). 
 
If you would like any further information or support, please contact school by 
emailing Breadalbane@pkc.gov.uk. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Mrs Libreri 
DHT School Improvement 
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